
 
March 6, 2018 
 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
Notice of Project Rejection:  RFP 18-153 Activity Guide Production, Printing and 
Distribution. 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFP 18-153.  
 
This letter is to notify you that the City of Boise has decided to reject all proposals received 
on this project. Boise Parks and Recreation staff have reviewed submitted proposals and 
determined that it is in the city’s best interest to reevaluate this RFP process. 
 
Boise Parks and Recreation Department leadership is considering changing direction with 
the design and distribution of the Activity Guide to meet future needs of citizens, including 
current users and potential customers. A new Request for Proposal will be released that 
will be better suited to meet the city’s needs and vision for the Activity Guide. We hope 
that you will remain interested in this project and participate in the future Activity Guide 
Request for Proposal. 
     
We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid on City of Boise 
projects.  
   
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation 
in the process is appreciated. 
 
 
 
Megan Harvey 
Purchasing Buyer 
Boise City Purchasing  
208-972-8190 
 
 
cc: RFP 18-153 File 


